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7 February 2013

Mr David Burgess
Fyi-request-746-7affc203@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Burgess
Official Information Request

Thank you for your request of 1 February 2013, asking for information relating to
situations where ACC has intended the release of personal information.

What happens now
ACC is currently working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as
possible, and certainly by 4 March 2013.

Enclosed information

The attached information sheet, Requesting Official Information, tells you about the
legislation and the process we follow when looking into requests for official
information.

ACC is happy to answer your questions

Please contact me at anna.mildenhall@acc.co.nz if you have any questions about
this letter.

Anna Mildenhall
Senior Advisor, Government Services

Encl. Requesting Official Information(INOIS01)
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